
UNCRC Rights
Respecting School

We all have a right to feel safe and secure and that
means safe online as well as in the real world. At

Milngavie we promote safe, responsible and positive use of
the internet.

There are a large number of articles that link with being
online. 

Article 17, Access to information from the media - Every
child has the right to reliable information from a variety
of sources and governments should encourage the media
to provide information that children can understand.

Governments must help protect children from materials
that could harm them.

Article 19, Protection from violence, abuse and neglect -
Governments must do all they can to ensure that children

are protected from all forms of violence, abuse, neglect
and bad treatment by their parents or anyone else who

looks after them.

Article 34, Sexual exploitation - Governments must protect
children from forms of sexual abuse and exploitation.
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Articles of the Month 
Cyber Resilience and Internet Safety 



Keep Yourself Informed
Here are some links that may help you support your child with Cyber

Bullying and Internet Safety (CRIS)...
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/social-media-advice-

hub/social-media-concerns/
https://www.ceop.police.uk/Safety-Centre/How-can-CEOP-help-me-

YP/How-can-CEOP-help-me-parent/

This month we have worked in our Pupil
Leadership Groups on a Friday

afternoon. The Rights Respecting
Schools Group have been busy making

the Milngavie School Charters
accessible and easier to understand for

the ELC and infant department. 
They worked collaboratively to act out
and capture still frames of elements of

the charters. 
During lunchtime club the RRS

ambassadors have been busy planning
and creating an assembly to deliver in

June. They aim to share their work
from across the year and to introduce
some new initiatives to take forward in

the new session. 


